
June Wellness Initiative - Smoothie Mania
Throughout the month of June, you can participate in Smoothie Mania! You will be provided the
ingredients for the smoothie along with a link to a video recorded by a registered dietitian who
will talk to you about making the smoothie and the importance of incorporating smoothies into

your regular routine. You will need a blender and the ability to watch the video.

Please let Katy (katy@habitatls.org) know if you are interested in participating in this wellness
initiative. If you want to participate but may not have access to a blender or the video, reach out

to Laurie at laurie@habitatls.org.

To promote this wellness initiative, you might be asked to post a picture or video of you and your
smoothie to Habitat's social media page(s), but that's not required. The most important part of

this initiative is healthy eating.

Things happening in OUR community...

June
Staff Update

We are excited to announce that we are dedicating two new homes in partnership with New
Covenant United Methodist Church and the Habitat Lake-Sumter Club of the Villages. We'd love to
see you at the joint dedication ceremony to celebrate the Hunter Family and the Broughton Family! 

 
If you have never attended a Habitat Dedication and would like to, we’d love to have you come out and
help us hand over the keys to the future homeowners! Be sure to check in with your supervisor to talk

about attending. 
 

To RSVP for the event, please contact Katy at katy@habitatls.org by June 9th. 
 

What: Joint Dedication for the Hunter Family and the Broughton Family
When: Monday, June 10th, 2024 @ 9:00 A.M.

Where: 10244 CR 229, Oxford, FL
RSVP: Email katy@habitatls.org by June 9th

Next All Staff Meeting: Friday, July 12th from 7:45 AM - 9:15 AM in the Felix
Ramirez Room



Things happening in OUR community...

June
Staff Update

Happy Habi-Versary!

Paid Volunteer Hours
Just a quick reminder: All employees received 8 paid hours of volunteer time a year. These hours can

be used to volunteer at an organization of your choice. You can utilize these hours on your own, or
get a group together! Check out the photos below, where a recent group of Habitat Staff Members

used a portion of their hours to help package over 3,000 meals with Rise Against Hunger, an
organization that seeks to end hunger around the world. 

Welcome to the Team!
Lieutenant “LT” Thomas - 6 years Andrea Bright - Marketing Coordinator

Nishita Patel - Marketing Intern
Evelyn Gonzalez - Construction Intern


